

DANCE CHAT.

PARENT NEWSLETTER

WHAT'S UP AT ECSOD?



+ SPRING IS NEAR!

Sure has been feeling like spring outside! Hopefully the warm weather will continue!

Some exciting things happening in the coming weeks! Be sure to stay informed with the most up-to-date information by following us on Facebook and Instagram, and of course, taking a few minutes to read through emails and newsletters. Thank you!



March 11 - 19 (Elk Mound) March 25 - 31 (Eau Claire)

NO DANCE CLASSES due to Spring Break!

+ 2024 ECSOD SHOW!

May 31 - June 2
Pablo Center at the Confluence

Dress rehearsal days/times coming soon!

+ COSTUMES!

Costumes will be starting to arrive in the coming weeks! These will be tried on and handed out as they come in. Please be sure to store your costume on a hanger, preferably covered in plastic or a garment bag. Also, keep track of any pieces that come with the costume, ie: headpiece, gloves, socks, hat, etc. Thank you

+ SUMMER DANCE!

Registration is now open for our Summer Dance Program! Head to our website or check out the posters in the lobby to find the perfect summer class for your dancer!

+ FRIENDLY REMINDER!

PLEASE NO STREET SHOES IN THE DANCE STUDIOS! THANK YOU!



THINKING AHEAD...





Classes resume April 1st (Eau Claire) and March 20th (Elk Mound) after Spring Break!













1-2JUNE 2024





